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Gitxsan Response to the 

Lheidli T’enneh Agreement.

Gitxsan Territory, August, 3/06 — The Hereditary Chiefs of the Gitxsan commend the Lheidli T’enneh First Nations, for reaching a proposed agreement with the BC and Federal Governments. The Gitxsan view this as a first step in the right direction, although it appears that the Government has reached the maximum amount they are willing to negotiate under their present mandate. In order to legally accommodate the Gitxsan this mandate must be increased substantially.  

The Gitxsan have a land tenure system that is intact and we believe that our agreement will have a deeper self-governing component built into it.  Comparing the Lheidli T’enneh and the Gitxsan is like comparing apples and oranges. 

Historically the Traditional Gitxsan Land Tenure system has met opposition from the British Columbia Government; they walked away from the Gitxsan Treaty Table in 1996, citing fundamental differences. In 2000 both BC and the Feds recognized that the Gitxsan Land Tenure will not be reduced to reserve land.
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